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Claire Sharp

From: Josh Scholer
Sent: Thursday, July 11, 2024 10:41 AM
To: Claire Sharp
Subject: Thoughts on the below rule? 

Hi Claire! 
 
I wanted to run something by you. I've always thought the highlighted below in the screenshot is a weird 
requirement, especially in the virtual world we now live it. I would assume a lot of claims adjusting is done 
virtually now. Ideally, I'd like to get rid of this requirement, but wanted to get your feedback. Does this fall 
under the statutory requirement of claims services being in state? I'm not sure I would include the below in 
that, but just wanted to get your take. If it already falls within the code, then we would look to eliminate that 
anyways. If it doesn't, I'd be curious to the justification to keeping it.  
 
Happy to chat on the phone if that's easier.  
 

 
 
Josh Scholer 
Deputy General Counsel | Division of Financial Management 
Executive Office of Idaho Governor Brad Little 
208-854-3097 desk 
208-908-1965 mobile 
josh.scholer@dfm.idaho.gov 
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